sent in Reb. 2019

SAN LUCAS CEMETERY DISTRICT

P. O. Box 115

San Lucas, California 93954

Rupa Shah, Auditor Controller

168 West Alisal Street

3rd Floor

Salinas, California 93901

Dear Ms. Shah,

We, the San Lucas Cemetery Board of Directors, are requesting that the Board of Supervisors approve our small special district extending our audit from every two years to every five years ending in June 30, 2020. This is to try and keep our expenses down. Our present auditor has informed us that if we continue with them our fees will be greatly increased. Our district has very limited transactions and we were informed by our present auditor that if we continue with them this next year it will be a minimum amount of \$12,500.

If you have any questions, please contact Linda Larson at (831) 382-4287 (home phone).

Please make this request from the Board of Supervisors for our district.

Sincerely,

SAN LUCAS CEMETERY BOARD of DIRECTORS

Estella Ramirez, Amparo Figueroa & Linda Larson

Cc: District

Enclosure: February 20, 2019 District Minutes.